2537 Regent St., Apt. 202
Berkeley, Calif. 94704
November 21, 1968

Herold Weisberg

Route 8

Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Harold,

Just a very hasty note to let you know that I received your mailing of
11/18. I think you handled Boxley very well,

On reading 22H187 (CE 1153) for the first time, I think it most likely
that the 17 siills obtained from Rush are only 3 sisidessews different fmmm frames,
but I will not assume thatfs the case, In your letter to the Archives, you ask
for the material he provided on 11/26. You might find it necessary to specifically
point out that they are attachments to the report (of Gerrets and Rice ?) dated
11/29/62, and get a copy of this report, if you do lesse not Jnow have one. (I am
not sure, but I do not think I have it.) The Archives seems g to be less e
helpful when they are asked tothink and read for themselves.

Enclosed as requested: CD 87, 5S 449 (5 pp), CD 75, pp. 684-5 (Bob Jones photos),
Gemberling-Hosty affidavit and related pages (4 double pages).

Sineerely,

Yol



